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Belarus Visit in February   
Volunteers organiser Lynne Murphy and new 

member of our Management Team Brian Hardwick 

visited Belarus with CCP Director Linda Walker. 

Residents at Zhuravichi and Vikov were delighted to 

see Lynne and Brian again, and plans were made for 

the volunteers visiting in the summer. They also 

visited all CCP’s projects in Gomel Region and the 

Cancer Hospital and Hospice in Minsk, and had 

meetings with Regional Officials and with UNICEF 

with whom we will soon be starting a new project.  

Lynne and Brian were also the chief organisers of  

‘Saturday Night at the Movies’ a great event in 

Altrincham where the Alice in Wonderland group, 

all made up of past volunteers, were the winners of 

the fancy dress competition. Held at the Cresta 

Court Hotel and with over 100 people taking part, 

the evening raised over £1,500 to fund holidays at 

Ptich for young adults from Zhuravichi and Vikov. 

We have lots of great volunteers planning to go again 

this summer. But we still have some places available 

at the holiday camp, at Zhuravichi and Vikov (where 

experience in working with people with disabilities is 

needed) and also at Rechitsa Boarding Home where 

we sent volunteers for the first time last summer. 

Contact Lynne at lynnecm@live.co.uk if you would 

like to know more.  

If you’re looking to do some online shopping and want to get a great deal, Savoo has 

thousands of voucher codes and deals that will help you save money and they will 

donate to Chernobyl Children’s Project at the same time.  

You will find a link to Savoo on our homepage: www.chernobyl-children.org.uk  
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You can support Chernobyl Children’s Project 

every time you eat out! ChariTable Bookings have 

about 8,500 restaurants enrolled who will each 

give the charity of your choice £1 for every person 

dining if you book through their website. 

Next time you are planning a meal out go to https://charitablebookings.com, sign up (takes 2 minutes) 

choose Chernobyl Children’s Project (UK) as your charity and when you have found the restaurant you 

want, ring up and book. If you join the 30 bookings challenge you also have the chance to win a holiday. 

Visit to Manchester Schools 

Vera Khitruk is the Head of the Inclusive Education 

Institute at the Pedagogical University in Minsk. In 

early March she came to Manchester to visit 

special schools and look at how inclusive 

education works in mainstream schools. 

Many thanks to Lancasterian, Inscape House, 

Pictor, Seashell Royal, Camberwell Park, Grange 

and Rodney House Special Schools; to Bowker 

Vale, St Paul’s Withington and St George’s New Mills 

Schools; to the outreach teams we met at these 

schools; to Stockport Inclusion Team and the 

lecturers in Inclusive Education and Autism at 

Manchester Metropolitan University; all of whom 

contributed to making this a fascinating and highly 

useful visit. 

                    It takes just 2 minutes! 
Have you been meaning to switch your gas and electricity to a 

greener supplier, but haven’t had time to get around to it? Now’s 

your chance to do it simply, quickly and with a £50 donation to CCP as 

an added bonus! 

Bulb use 100% renewable electricity and 10% green gas. They are one of 

the cheapest providers on the market; don’t change an exit fee if you 

change your mind; and it could not be easier to switch.  

Just follow this link: bulb, get yourself a quote and if you decide to switch, bulb will do the rest and we 

will receive a £25 donation for your electricity switch, and a further £25 if you switch gas as well. 

Follow us on Facebook          You can also support us when you shop online by going through                              

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/chernobylchildren 

www.chernobyl-children.org.uk          ccprojectuk@gmail.com        01457 863534 
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